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1. Are there geographic restrictions? (i.e. Do all applicants need to be located in a 
rural area? And/or must they exclusively serve rural populations?).  
Applicants do not need to be located in a rural area as long as the behavioral health 
providers are licensed in North Carolina and can provide services virtually. This funding 
is specifically to serve farmworker patients in collaboration with NCFHP’s eight service 
delivery sites: https://ncfhp.ncdhhs.gov/sites-we-fund/ 
 

2. Is there an expected award range?  
The maximum award amount is $67,000. 
 

3. If a prospective applicant is in a county not covered by one of NCFHP’s eight 
service delivery sites, would they be eligible?  
They would be eligible only if they can provide behavioral health services virtually to 
farmworker patients in collaboration with NCFHP’s eight service delivery sites. If they are 
only able to see patients in a county not covered by one of our sites, they would not be 
eligible. https://ncfhp.ncdhhs.gov/sites-we-fund/ 
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